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1st December 2022 

 

St Vincent de Paul Appeal 

Dear Parents         

The cost-of-living crisis has placed a huge strain on many families within our community. Therefore, 
we are reaching out to individuals and families who may be in a position to make a financial or food 
donation to St Vincent de Paul. There will be NO Christmas hamper raffle this year and all donations 
will be safety stored in school before handed over to SVP on the final week of school. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 

 

M. Meehan 
 
 
Mr M. Meehan (Principal) 
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